VIRGIL H. GOODE, JR.

5TH DisTRICT, VIRGINIA

Congress of the United States

finuse of Representatives PLEASE USE THE
Washington, DE 205154603 . ROCKY MOUNT ADDRESS

March 14, 2005

Ms. M ... Davis

g

Concord, VA ——
Dear Ms. Davis:

Thank you for your email concerning the Prohibition of Genital Mutilation Act. I
want to see genital mutilation and other forms of mutilation outlawed to the fullest extent
possible and will gladly show every consideration to the Genital Mutilation Act of 2005
and other legislation that deals with this topic.

Thank you for your email and comments.

Smcerel yours,

o

Vn’gll Good Jr.

\
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